
PCN Direct Employment Using Pure Unity Health

Identification and recruitment process
(harder due to level of specialist

knowledge required for the FCP role).

Extensive team of experienced FCP
practitioners (450+).

Specialist training needs (identification
and implementation).

Robust national and local training platform
linking to the evolving competency for the FCP

role.

Additional insurance linked to FCP
national competencies.

We work with NHS England and the Chartered
Society of Physiotherapy developing national
competencies and our professional insurance

is linked to this.

Sick pay and liability issues. Our responsibility.

HR costs directly held. Our responsibility.

Ongoing specialist training (clinic
competencies, HCPC regulation, statutory
training and HEE roadmap accreditation).

We have over 450 FCP physiotherapists and
ACPs directly working with us allowing great
support and shared learning opportunities.
Full support of our national network of FCP

specialists.

Difficulties in professional peer support
network limited to FCPs in one area. This

is an important element of the HEE
requirements for safe

practice/competencies.

We keep management costs low due to the
clinically led nature of our service.

Difficulties in professional peer support
network limited to FCPs in one area. This

is an important element of the HEE
requirements for safe

practice/competencies.

Need for non-clinical management (additional
internal cost) to manage the structure and

service development.

Pure works with many PCNs and groups
providing PCN work, allowing best practice

across different regions to be shared to
benefit all.

Why our supported FCP
service can Reduce Pressure


